Rougham Acorns Pre-school and Woodlands Extended Care


Snow policy. 
The decision to close RA&W will never be taken lightly.  The Health and Safety of all members of the RA&W community will be a primary concern.  Should severe weather occur overnight, we will make a decision by 7.00am the following morning regarding closure.

If the decision is made to close RA&W, the information will be communicated to parents using the following methods: -
· Announcement on the preschool website (www.acornsandwoodlands.com).
· Announcement on our Facebook and Instagram page
· Email sent out to parents.
Should we need to keep RA&W closed for more than 1 day, we will keep parents informed.

